
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The STBSA Smarties Challenge. 

Did you know one Smarties Tube holds £12-worth of 20p pieces,  

or £27-worth of £1. Wow! 

 

Today, after school, your child will be sent home with a tube of Smarties (alternatives are available 

for those with allergies).  The children can eat the Smarties, but we would like them to keep the 

tube. We are asking that over the half term children to do small jobs around the house and in 

return they receive small payments for their hard work. The children should collect the money in 

the empty tube and return the tubes to school on Monday 5th June.  The money raised will all go 

back to our school to enhance our children’s learning experiences. 

Every child in the class that raises the most money will be given a prize! 

Please give generously and thank you for your on-

going support! 

 

 


